
To whom it may concern. My name is Brandon Scarth and I am the receiver of a brain injury about 14 years ago. I just wanted to say 
that this SB 700 sounds like a move in the right direction for people everywhere. I believe you would all be doing ME and every 
single other person with a brain injury an enormous favor with the passing of the SB 700. Just hearing ALL the advances in the 
systems that I and most every other brain injured person uses on a daily and sometimes HOURLY basis is AMAZING and would be 
a GREAT advancement for everyone. Not just the people like myself with the brain injuries. PLEASE pass this into LAW. Thank you 
very much for your time.


